
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday, September 11, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 

• 你们好! The first Chinese Club meeting is today at 2:15 in C302. Anyone can come 

join us, even if you don't speak Chinese. Be there or be a dodecahedron. 

• Seagulls!  If you haven’t taken your Summer Reading Survey, please check your 
school email, and look for the message from Ms. Payne.  Surveys are due by Friday. 

• Tea Club Meets today in Mrs. Harber’s room A220 after school until 3! See you 
there! 

• Today is our first Makerspace Club meeting in the library, after school!  Be there! 

• EHS’ Gender and Sexuality Alliance (GSA) is having its first meeting today after 
school! We’ll be meeting after school in Mrs. Karmil's room, A206. The activity bus 
will be available, and we're also having elections so come prepared! Don’t miss it! 

• Attention Juniors and Seniors—If you are interested in pursuing a career in the 
construction trades or the automotive industry after high school, email Mrs. 
Selders or stop by the College & Career Center in Room A107. We’ve got some fun 
opportunities coming this fall.   

• Reminder! Drama Club/Thespian Society has its first general meeting in the Little 
Theatre on MONDAY, September 15th. Come meet our officers and learn about 
upcoming auditions, crew positions, productions and more! Can't wait to see you 
there! Questions? Email Advisor Sara Coiley and/or pop by A126! 

• Hey Seagulls! Have you noticed people wearing our school colors on Fridays? 
That's because on Fridays, we wear blue and gold! Show your school pride by 
wearing our colors and help flood the halls with spirit! Freshman - don't forget 
you've got a free EHS shirt, so there's no excuse not to join in! Also, keep an eye out 
for people with fanny packs - you might just earn a prize for dressing up. In need of 
more spirit gear? Stop by the Vintage Seagull on Friday - open in the Cafeteria 
during both lunches! 

Today in Sports 

• Girls swim vs Monroe at the Everett Y at 2:30 

• Boys tennis vs Stanwood at Clark Park at 3:30 

• Girls Soccer at Marysville-Pilchuck at 7:30 

• Volleyball vs Lynwood at 7:00  
 
 
Should you choose to do so, please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 
 

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 

 


